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Etta Armstrong <efta.armstrong@lacity.org>
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To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

 Forwarded message 
From: Richard Courtney <richardwcourtney@me.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 30, 2014 at 6:10 PM
Subject: Height restriction in Echo Park...
To: councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org
Cc: sharon.gin@lacity.org, Gerald Gubatan <Gerald.Gubatan@lacity.org>, Melinda Ramos-Alatorre
<Melinda.Alatorre@lacity.org>

Councilman Cedillo,

I am writing about an item on tomorrow's agenda concerning the 1LV height district from downtown Echo Park,
reducing the maximum height from 75 feet (think CitiBank Building) to 45 feet. I am a resident of Echo Park and
very wry invested in maintaining the integrity of the neighborhood that I purchased my home in. I didn't move into
the area so that 75 foot buildings could be thrown up randomly. If I wanted that atmosphere I would have moved
to DOWNTOWN or CENTURY CITY. Please take this very seriously. These are very important height
restrictions that indeed protect a neighborhood and history.

Thank you.
Richard Courtney
1001 Everett Street, LA, CA 90026
richardwcourtney@me.com
213 864 2091

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1074
Sharon.Gin lacit .or
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